
 

Announcement 
Henry Morgan Limited 

ACN 602 041 770 
 
 
24 April 2017 

 

Market Outlook for April 2017 

 

Henry Morgan Limited (ASX: HML) refers to its Market Outlook dated 14 March 2017, which noted Chief 
Investment Officer, Stuart McAuliffe’s forecast that: 

“Reformist Macron wins the French election and French stocks soar taking European banks and 
insurers with them."   

And from the Market Outlook on 28 December 2016: 

"Will the EU break apart?  Forget about it." 

Today, Chief Investment Officer, Stuart McAuliffe, said: “We have been long the Euro and the British 

Pound all year.  As we anticipated, the British Pound and the Euro have been the best performing major 
currencies this year.  We have traded those markets successfully throughout the year, and the latest 

news on the French elections overnight has resulted in another substantial move in those markets.   

“We booked significant profits when Chicago opened this morning both in currencies and equities.  We 
believe markets may move further in our favour. However, we are looking for opportunities to book 

profits with a view to paying out another special dividend later in the year, similar in amount to the 
previous special dividend.” 
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